
POSTER COMPETITION 
 
Expedition Medicine Programme  
Salle du Bicentenaire, Chamonix  
21st – 25th January 2019 
 

Final instructions to contributors 

Dear all, 

We have a broad selection of topics, cases and research abstracts from alumni, WMT faculty, course 

delegates and other contributors. Thank you all very much for getting involved – your work will 

enhance the course.  

Please email me a JPEG of your poster as soon as possible; name the file WMT + title. It’s easy 

enough to save a ppt slide as a JPEG.  

If you’re not on the course, please let me know / reconfirm if you’ll be in Chamonix during the 

course week. We plan to announce the winner on Tuesday 22nd January (you don’t need to be there 

if not on the course) and ask the lead author to present the poster on Thursday 24th January at about 

4.40pm (if they are available). If the winner is not present, we’ll ask the closest runner up available 

to present. We can provide a laptop/Mac to use on the day but not for preparation. Bring 

presentations on a memory stick.  

Bring your poster on day 1 of the course (we’ll have tape/Blue Tac); or be sure it arrives by post by 

Friday 19 January to WMT: 

The Coach House 

Thorny Bank, Garth Row 

Kendal CUMBRIA 

LA8 9AW 

You can have your printing company send the poster directly to me if you wish. Please DO NOT send 

by means that require a signature on delivery (our post office is not convenient to us if we are not in 

to sign for it and have to pick it up). I will confirm receipt of posters by email.  

Post course, we’d like to share your posters more widely; via our blog and/or a new webpage under 

our Knowledge tab (hence asking for JPEG), then in a newsletter. I’ll assume I have your consent 

unless you advise otherwise. Be mindful of patient confidentiality and details in your poster that 

might identify them if you don’t have their consent to share their case. The abstracts will not be 

published.  

Thank you again.  

Barry Roberts 

WMT           8/1/19 

07967032930 


